
Ray started playing bridge in college, discovered duplicate in the 80s, 

but then played very little for about 25 years due to other life priorities. 

He fell in love once again with this great game in 2016. A retired 

engineer, Ray and his wife live in Jackson WY and spend their free time 

in outdoor adventures. Contact Ray via email (preferred) at 

Ray.Fink@gmail.com or phone 208-520-4437. 


